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Listen: New dump trucks approved for Atchison fleet 
(KAIR)--New dump trucks are coming to the City of Atchison. 

Atchison’s Director of Public Works, Clinton McNemee, outlined the specifics of
the $457,000 expenditure for the Atchison City Commission Tuesday. 
News Director Brian Hagen has the story below. 

KAIR Radio 93.7 · New trucks added to Atchison fleet
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